



SCHOOL AND

The Broadway, Loughton, Essex. IG10 3SR. Tel: 020 8508 7287 Fax: 020 8502 5364 Headteacher: Miss T. Phillips B.A. (Hons.), PGCE

<u>Year 4 visit to the Olympic Park – 21st October 2025</u>



21st October 2025

Dear Parent/Carer,

Year 4 will be visiting the <u>Queen Elizabeth Olympic Park on 21st October 2025</u>. We will be travelling by tube, leaving at 9:30am and will be back by the end of the school day. The voluntary contribution cost of this trip is £2 which covers staff and additional children travel costs.

The children have been learning about buildings from different time periods. This trip is to contribute to their understanding of buildings in the modern day. Therefore, we will be looking at the Aquatic Centre and Velodrome whilst making observations of how the landscape has changed over time.

All children will need to be in full school uniform and sensible shoes or trainers.

We will have lunch there so all the children will need a packed lunch in a named disposable carrier bag – no fizzy drinks, sweets or glass bottles please.

If you would like to order a school packed lunch for your child, please order this by calling the Willingale Road office by Monday 13th October 2025.

Please pay via School Gateway in full by the by Friday 10th October 2025.

Yours faithfully,

THiggs/FJohnson

M Duffy

Miss Higgs / I	Mrs Johnson
----------------	-------------

Mrs Duffy